Future of SLT rec center to
be discussed

There will be a South Lake Tahoe recreation complex renovation
workshop Nov. 18 at the center.

The Parks Trails and Recreation Master Plan has identified
this site for future renovation. The community is being asked
to share ideas.

The complex is located at 1180 Rufus Allen Blvd.

The workshop starts at 7pm.
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